
OFFICE ORDER 
CIRCULAR/NPS/2023-24/10 
 
Date: 20 April 2023 
 
Subject: New session for Class XI 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!! 
 
- We are happy to announce that the New session and  Regular classses of 
Class XI( all streams) will commence from Monday, 24th April 2023.  
 
-Kindly send your ward to the school in proper school uniform. 
 
- Parents are requested to submit the School Fee and Transport fee of their 
wards on Monday. 
 
- Only those students will be allowed for new session whose all dues are 
submitted. 
 
Regards, 
Noida Public School 


